*SUMMER EDITION*

SUMMER 2021!

A beautiful, creative and fun summer has just come to its
end! We look forward to sharing our news with you!

*To learn all our news, visit our renewed website (https://www.omnes.gr/)
or follow us on social media (omnes.gr on facebook and



https://www.omnes.gr/

In the "warm" - literally and metaphorically -
atmosphere of our yard, Greek and English lessons for
adults and Greek for children took place - with the
necessary self and rapid tests - throughout the summer!




This summer our students and their families had the
opportunity to visit Lake Doirani, one of the main points
of interest in our area! A total of about 100 people
participated in the educational visit to our uniquely
beautiful wetland, where they had the opportunity to
tour the area around the lake, admire the beautiful
landscape and finally be hosted in the nearby cafe -
restaurant, where young and old enjoyed moments of
relaxation, carefreeness, while playing games!



Along with learning, the role of entertainment is equally
important! A multitude of activities took place for
children of all ages: arts and crafts, painting, storytelling
and other activities kept our little friends company,
giving them the opportunity to spend their time happily
and creatively! So, we all had fun together and our yard
was filled with children's voices and colors! The World
Refugee Day was, also, special and this is the reason
why we celebrated it with traditional food, music and
games for the children!
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Meetings and discussions on a wide range of topics were
held throughout the summer. Initially, a cycle of
empowerment and support was organized with
significant participation of women and men on topics of
their choice, based on their interests and needs, such as
stress and coping techniques, the position and rights of
women in the modern world, legal status and refugee
rights. In these meetings we had the opportunity to get
to know our members better, to discuss useful subjects,
but also to learn through the experiences and concerns
they shared with us. At the same time, we prioritized
information on health issues, such as Covid 19,
vaccinations, instructions for self-tests, nutrition and
healthy lifestyle.

All these actions would not have taken place
without the valuable assistance and support
from the organization I'We are
grateful to them for their contribution to our
work, which is to promote inclusion and help the
people in our Centre better every aspect of their
lives!
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